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Sayers, Margery

From: Debby <huntsmo@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 3:33 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: CB17-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members,

Please support CB17-2019 which will help the school system keep pace with population growth and avoid overcrowding.
This bill should also indirectly help with flood control, a by-product of controlled development.

Thank you for your consideration.

Debby Moulding, Ellicott City



Sayers, Mﬂ;ery

From: Ruth Nimmo <ruthnimmo77@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 10:45 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: CB17-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Please vote for CB17-2019 to alter the number of years a housing project must be retested from 4 to 7 years when the
Council adopts new annual housing unit allocations and schoold capcity charts. Our schools are already overcrowded

and the rate of funding for new school construction does not keep up with the current 4-year retesting cycle. Schools
need more time to adjust to additional enrollments generated by new housing construction.

Please do this to help keep Howard County schools at the top tier of national schools. We are falling behind and
education is critical to our children's success.

Ruth Nimmo
10001 Windstream Drive, Aptl 805
Columbia, MD 21044



o
-



